
        City of Apache Junction 

         Home of the Superstition Mountains 

 
                           

 
MEMORANDUM TO:   The Honorable Mayor & City Councilmembers  
  
MEMORANDUM THRU:  Bryant Powell, City Manager  
     Matt Busby, Assistant City Manager  
  
MEMORANDUM FROM:   Patrick Ainsworth, Economic Development Director  
  
SUBJECT:  Proclamation to Commemorate Saturday, November 25, 2023 as 

“Small Business Saturday” 
 
   
Since 2010, Small Business Saturday® has been a day designated to highlight the importance of 
America’s small business owners and to show extra support for these entrepreneurs. To help 
commemorate their contribution to our economic well-being, the Economic Development 
Department encourages the City of Apache Junction City Council to proclaim Saturday, 
November 25, 2023, as Small Business Saturday®.  Many of the local retail, restaurant, and 
service businesses are featured on our www.VisitAJ.com website and we encourage all residents, 
visitors, and workers to continue supporting these businesses in Apache Junction.    
 


